
MAAS’s top priority is the health and safety of our event participants, and the EMS EXPO in 
Frankenmuth, MI, is no exception. With the recent news about expanded and break through cases of 
COVID-19, we wanted to provide our attendees with an update about our current thinking related to the 
information we currently have.  

While health and safety are top priorities, MAAS also recognizes the importance of meeting in-person, 
so we intend to go forward with EXPO, May 5-7, 2022 as planned, while taking additional critical steps to 
protect your health and manage our potential exposure. 

Here are some examples of the robust safety protocols we will put into place: 

• Masks will be strongly encouraged, but not required. We will continue monitor the pandemic 
and make adjustments if necessary   

• MAAS is partnering with the Bavarian Inn to provide a safe meeting environment.  
• Meeting room will be set to allow for social distancing.  
• The Hotel will serve all meals safely and we are in discussions with them on how this will look 

on-site. 
• The Hotel will conduct light cleaning during breaks and deep cleaning of the meeting room and 

public spaces overnight. 

As we have more information, we will update our attendees accordingly.  Thank you for your 
understanding as we navigate these challenging times. 


